
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

5. MEETING WITH MEMBERS OF PARLIAMENT/SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
 
 The Board gave consideration to arranging a meeting with Members of Parliament, school cluster 

groups and boards of trustees to discuss current issues concerning local schools. 
 
 It was agreed to delay any meeting and reconsider the purpose of such a meeting in 2004. 
 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


